
PLO  and  Fatah  official
Hussein  al-Sheikh  discusses
several files with US envoy
Hussein al-Sheikh, member of the PLO’s Executive Committee and
Fatah’s Central Committee, discussed today during a meeting in
Ramallah  with  US  envoy  Hady  Amr  several  files,  including
bilateral relations and issues related to the situation with
Israel as well as regional and international issues.

The  PLO  official  discussed  the  credibility  of  the
international community, which he stressed is at stake, adding
that  “international  legitimacy  should  not  be  divided  and
double standards shouldn’t be applied to the implementation of
UN resolutions.”

“It is time for those decisions to be implemented and the
Israeli occupation to leave our land,” said al-Sheikh in a
tweet.
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